
 
 
 
 
 

3rd March 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
House Points: Congratulations to Phoenix, who won the last half term’s house points! You have 
worked hard and showed lots of Values to get the most house points out of the four houses. Well 
done! A small treat was given out!  
 
Panto: Next Friday 10th March, the children will be watching a Cinderella Easter Show (Easter 
Panto).   The cost of this is paid through the voluntary contributions that parents have made.   

 
Book Fair: The book fair is in next week.  This will be held in the hall and parents are welcome to 
have a browse.  
 
Y4 Residential: Thank you to all the parents that have signed up for their children to attend the Y4 
residential trip to Manor Adventure.  The school will be paying for each child to attend this at a cost 
of over £300 per child!  
 
School menus: A copy of the school menus was emailed to parents to have a look.   We have 
included a range of new dishes.  Link to the menus is here.    
 
Dates for your diary 

March  
6th – Book Fair in school hall 
10th – Spring pantomime show of  
‘Cinderella’  
31st -  End of term  
 

April  
17th – Back to school. 
26th – Eid Dinner for the children 

May  
1st – Bank Holiday  
8th – Bank Holiday 
9th to 12th – Year 6 SATs 
19th– Attendance Shop 
26th – End of Half term 

June  
5th  – Start of Term 
5th – Phonics Screen Check for Year 1 
5th – Start of Multiplication Check for 
Year 4 

July 
5th  – Transition day 
10th  – International Festival Week 
13th – Parents’ Evening 
17th – Y6 Production  
19th – EYFS Graduation 
21st – Break up for Summer 

 

 
 

Have a nice weekend  
From Mr Gaibee 
(Headteacher)  
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